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CAROLS with THE MUFFINZ 2024
Our Carol Service with the Muffinz was EPIC.  Please note our last meeting for 2024 is on 
Sunday, 8 December 2024 - 9am WAC at Bellavista.  


We will break for the holidays and meet up again on 12 January 2025.
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Community Update 


The end of November marked the beginning of the 
Christmas season for We Are Church.  


Together with the Muffinz, about 150 of us gathered to sing 
and celebrate the birth of our Saviour.  


This service was a 
real testament to 
community 
involvement - the list 
of volunteers to thank 
was long.  From Max 
who opened the 
school at 6.30am to 
Laurel who gave 
Rebecca breakfast 
because I was at 
setup early to those 
who brought eats, 

there were people that read, people that prayed, people 
that managed chairs and seating, the welcome desk, the 
kid’s activity, the decor, the cleaning up, the sound people, 
the musicians - the list goes on…   Thank you to everyone.  The whole thing was such a joy for me.  My 
heart is FULL.  Thank you everyone.  I hope you were blessed. 


Special mention has to go Christopher and Gareth 
who were on the receiving end of my bossy-ness,  
Bernice who took the most beautiful pics and to 
Migné Ehrke who made these exquisite cupcakes. 


Many folk will be travelling in December and I wish 
you all a wonderful break and a restful holiday.   If 
you are remaining in Joburg please reach out to each 
other and try and so something together?  It is an 
opportunity to share a coffee, a picnic or a meal.  


Please also keep the WhatsApp chat and prayer items going in December.  We may not be meeting in 
person but we can still support one another virtually.


Finances
If you would like to make a financial contribution to We are Church, here are the banking details:


FNB Current Account

Account Name:  We Are Church

Account Number: 6302 7817 569   


General Notices
If you would like to get involved by serving at WAC please get in touch (jane@codrington.biz)


Some helpful resources
This is the link to the “We are Church” YouTube Channel. This is where the recordings of our talks are 
kept.   Please go there and subscribe. Once we have 100 subscribers we will be able to name it “We 
are Church”

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCzK3t1Ig1v-ADNAd3_rQ-zA


Some of you may want to follow the readings that I often refer to.  Here is the Lectionary link:

https://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/daily-readings/?y=384
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